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Employee Personnel Matter 

 
CHARLOTTE, NC – The Charlotte Fire Department takes any and all concerns seriously that are brought 
to its attention and looks into them immediately.  
 
Each fire department employee deserves to have issues raised about their performance thoroughly 
investigated. That is true whether it is a personal or professional matter, and whether an employee is in 
a leadership position or not.  
 
Deputy Chief Jeff Dulin has been placed on administrative leave, starting today, while the department 
investigates the concerns about posts on his personal social media account.  
 
The deputy chief provided a personal statement about the matter, which is attached. 
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